
KJ

KINDERGARTENKINDERGARTEN
NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER

KC KF

KL

Let Loose Day Maths

Maths

Tree Day art

Making equal groupsGrowing patterns

English

Making equal groups

What an exciting term it has been so far! The children have settled back into routines with
enthusiasm and have been busy learning, exploring, and sharing their ideas with confidence.
It’s hard to believe we are already halfway through Term 3. We’ve enjoyed celebrating
achievements, working on new challenges, and watching the children grow each day.
There are still plenty of exciting events and learning opportunities ahead, and we look
forward to sharing them with you and your children as the term continues. Thank you, as
always, for your ongoing support. It makes such a difference in helping our students thrive.



 Here are some fun ways to practise maths in everyday life:
Count everything! Steps up the stairs, pieces of fruit, cars you see on a
walk.
Number hunts: Look for numbers on letterboxes, signs, or shopping aisles.
Cooking together: Let your child measure ingredients, count scoops, or set
the timer.
Board games & dice: Games with counting, rolling dice, or moving spaces
help build number sense.
Sorting & grouping: Ask your child to sort toys, socks, or pantry items by
size, colour, or shape.
Money fun: Let your child help count coins when paying for small items.

Little and often makes a big difference!

SUPPORTING MATHS LEARNING AT HOME

In PDH this term, we have been learning all about fire safety. The
children have enjoyed practising important safety strategies such
as “Get down low and go, go, go” and learning the difference
between good fires (like a campfire or stove) and bad fires (that
are dangerous and need adult help). We have also talked about the
importance of knowing how to dial 000 in an emergency.
To make our learning even more exciting, we are looking forward
to a special visit from the Blacktown Fire Brigade next week
(providing they are not called out to an emergency!). 
This will be a wonderful opportunity for the children 
to meet real firefighters, ask questions, and see 
their equipment up close.

PDH - FIRE SAFETY

CALMSLEY HILL CITY FARM
Next term, Kindergarten will be heading on an excursion to

Calmsley Hill City Farm to support our Science topic ‘Paddock to
Plate’. If you haven’t yet paid, please do so via School Bytes.


